From: Bernadine Martin [mailto:bernadine.martin@charter.net]
Sent: Friday, August 21, 2015 10:23 PM

To: Council

Subject: Residential noise after 10:00pm

This is not a complaint about college kids. This is a complaint about the City of Duluth. You have an
ordinance that states a nuisance event is (i) Loud music constituting a nuisance or disturbing the peace
etc. it's a Friday night, after ten o'clock, | have guests from out of town and we can't keep a conversation
going for the distraction from the noise some would call music sponsored by the city to make a buck. I'm
at 15th ave East and it sounds as if they are in my living room. It's disgraceful not to say embarrassing for
me. How we are supposed to go sleep with this horrible noise going on is anyone's guess. Try keeping to
your own ordinance

Sent from my iPad



